
Book Character Day for Grades PK3 through 1
st
 Grade October 30 

Students in grades PK3-Gr1 are going to celebrate Literacy and 

Halloween with a Book Character Day! We would love for all the 

students to dress up as their favorite book character on Friday, 

October 30
th
.  Check your bookshelves or digital library book shelves 

and start planning your costumes soon.  Don’t forget to read the book 

with your child!   
 

Guidelines to remember when creating your child’s book character costume:  

 Students still need to be able to wear their protective face masks; other face coverings or plastic 

masks are not allowed. 

 Students MUST WEAR school appropriate shoes 

 Costumes must be safe for playground play and other activities. For example, avoid long 

costumes that would drag or cause the child to trip; nothing should be  tight around the neck 

 Dress up costumes must be school appropriate and comfortable so that they can be worn the 

whole day. There will be early dismissal  @ 11:30 that day 

 Most importantly HAVE FUN creating your costumes!  

 

 


